
 

November 2017 
The Warrior 

Upcoming events…… 

9th—1st Quarter Report Cards 

9th—11th—SHREK Musical 

9th—1/2 Elementary Day—Dismissal @ 11:30am 

10th—No School / Veterans Day 

13th—Booster Club Meeting @ 6:00pm 

14th— Board Meeting @ 6:00pm 

16th—No School for Students—Conference Day 

           (Parent Conferences 11:00—6:00pm) 

18th —Farmers Market & Craft Fair 10:00—3:00pm 

22nd—24th—No School Thanksgiving Break 

28th—Board Meeting @ 6:00pm 

Elks Club Hoop Shoot 

Date:  

December 9th 

Time:   

8:00—1pm 

Place:    

       Willsboro Central School      
Gymnasium 

Please bring proof of age,  
              birth certificate etc…. 

  Any questions, please          
contact  David Gload           

@ 834-7041. 

Farmers Market / Craft Fair on Saturday, November 
18th  from 10—3pm in the school gymnasium.  This is 
a great opportunity to purchase items for Thanksgiving 

dinner and do some Christmas shopping!! 

Seniors will be having 
their annual Wreath sale. 
If anyone is interested, 
please see any senior.  

You can order them     
November 30th—
December 13th.  

Health Office 

The flu season is upon us.  Keep your kids safe.  The following 
is a guide from NYS Department of Health: 

Children and Infants are at greater risk for getting seriously ill 
from the flu.  The NYS Department of Health recommends that 
all children 6 months and older get the flu vaccine. 
Most people with the flu are sick for about a week before      
feeling better.  But some people, especially young children, 
pregnant women, elderly people, and people with chronic health 
problems, can get very sick.  An annual vaccine is the best way 
to protect your child from the flu.  The vaccine is recommended 
for everyone 6 months and older, yearly.  Children younger than    
9 years old who get the vaccine for the first time will need two 
doses. 
The flu is an infection of the nose, throat, and lungs.  It can 
spread from person to person.  It spreads by droplets from an 
infected person.  Other people can get the flu by breathing 
these droplets in or getting the droplets in their nose & mouth.  
The flu comes on suddenly.  Most people with the flu feel very 
tired, have high fever, headache, dry cough, sore throat, runny 
or stuffy nose, and sore muscles.  Some people may also have 
stomach upset. 
To help prevent the flu, always wash your hands with soap and 
water or use hand sanitizer.  Make sure you get plenty of rest 
and drink lots of fluids.   If your child(ren) have the flu they 
should stay home to rest.  If they have a fever they should not 
come to school until they have been fever free for 24 hours. 

On November 16th there will be                                   
Parent Conferences held from                     

11:00am—6:00pm 

Halloween Parade 
October 31st @ 2:00pm 

We look forward to seeing all of the great            
Halloween costumes.  Please be aware, even 

plastic weapons (knives, swords, guns, etc.) that 
are part of the costume ARE NOT allowed. 




